
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PRICE MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 

 

The Price City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, February 26, 2020, at 

5:30 P.M. in the City Council Chambers located at 185 East Main Street to receive input 

on the Fiscal Year 2019-2020 mid-year budget revision. 

 

/s/ Sherrie Gordon, CMC 

Price City Recorder 

 

Published in the ETV Newspaper February 19, 2020. 
 


